From: Magnifico, Rose

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: Development Proposals-180 Steeles Ave W.-MIZRAHI. & 100 Steeles Ave W.-SALZ

Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:34:06 AM

PH COMMUNICATION - C65
CW (PH) - July 13, 2020

Rose Magnifico ITEMS 4 and 5

Council / Committee Administrator 905-832-8585, ext. 8030 |
rose.magnifico@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I City Clerk’s Office

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘l VAUGHAN

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 9:03 AM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: Development Proposals-180 Steeles Ave W.-MIZRAHI. & 100 Steeles Ave W.-SALZ

From: shep Trutin I

Sent: Sunday, July 5, 2020 2:45 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Development Proposals-180 Steeles Ave W.-MIZRAHI. & 100 Steeles Ave W.-SALZ

To: City Of Vaughan

Office Of The City Clerk
Attention:
TODD COLES, City Clerk

Dear Mr Coles,

Further to my July 4/20 letter emailed to you.

With respect to the Committee of the Whole Public Hearing
Scheduled for Monday July 13,2020 at 7 pm.

It would be very much appreciated if you would distribute a copy
of my letter to all members of Vaughan Council and Staff.

Much Thanks,

Shep WM Trubkin



. Crestwood Road
Thornhill, Ontario
L4J1A4



